THE  ANGIO-CATALAN  SOCIETY.

Secretary's Circular. February 1958,

The Fourth Conference.

As resolved at the last Annual General Meeting, the Fourth Conference of
the Society will be held in Belfast during the week-end Friday, 28 March, to
Sunday, 30 March, Accommodation has already been booked for the Society at Queen's
Elms, one of the Halls of Residence of The Queen's University of Belfast, Members
will hardly need to be reminded that Belfast is the home of our distinguished member,
Professor I, Gonzalez-~Llubera, doyen of Spanish and Catalan studies in the United
Kingdom,

The proceedings of the Conference will commence with a reception at 7,30 p.ms
on Friday evening at the University, Formal meetings and the reading of papers will
begin on Saturday morning and the Conference will end on Sunday afternoon. A special
dinner will be arranged at Queen's Elms for Saturday evening, The teriff for residence
at Queen's Elms (excluding the dinner on Saturdasy evening) will be in the region of
£5438.04 for two nights! stay and meals up to and including lunch on Sunday, Further
details of the Conference will be circulated to members at a later date,

Members willing to read papers at the Conference are invited to submit titles
and abstracts to me for consideration by the Committee at the earliest possible date
and in no case later than 28 February. Papers should be limited to a duration of
about twenty minutes to allow time for a full discussion. Contributions have already
been promised by Professor ILlubera and Mr, J. Gili,

Will all members who intend to be present at the Conference kindly send me
the appended slip before 28 February. This does not commit the senders in any way
nor necessarily preclude late acceptances, but it is merely intended to give me some
idea of the numbers who may be expected to attend,

Travel arrangements to Belfast,

There are daily main line trains to Belfast from London (Buston) with steamer
connections at Iiverpool or Heysham. Berths should be booked early from any travel
agency. For those attending the Hispanists! Conference in Dublin earlier in the week
there is a good train service to Belfast., British Buropean Airways makes several
daily flights from London or Manchester direct to Belfast,

Subscriptions for the year 1957-58.

The Hon, Treasurer asks me to remind members who have not yet paid their
subscriptions for the current year that their remittances are now due (10/- p.a.:
student members, 5/-). These should be sent direct to the Hon. Treasurer,

M, G.VW, Ribbans, Department of Spanish, The University, Sheffield, 10.

J. CREMONA.

St. Catharine's College,
Cambridge.




TO:

The Anglo-Catalan Society.

Dr. J. Cremona, St, Catharine's College, Cambridge.

I/We intend to be present at the Fourth Conference to be held at Belfast from
Friday, 29 Merch, to Sunday, 31 Merch,

I/We shall/shall not require accommodation at Queen's Elms.

Signed: 2209 2000P0OOOOEPOELEOL00S 00000580000



